
4/26/2018 State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - Hazeltine

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=86aa78d9e6&jsver=n5FkfyTDG_U.en.&cbl=gmail_fe_180422.15_p3&view=pt&msg=162ff427b383469e&search=inbox&sim
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Hazeltine 

Joel Bolduc <joel.bolduc@aggregate-us.com> Wed, Apr 25, 2018 at 6:02 PM
To: Jared Ebert <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Consider this an informal update, not a regulatory report. I may have SG-11 and MW11 locations switched.
 
April 2018 data compared to Jan 2018 indicates the following changes:
 
MW11A: dropped 11 inches
MW2: dropped 17 inches
SG11: dropped 17 inches
SG2 (at Orr Drain): dropped 4 feet 10 inches
 
I expect to see additional drops in May.  
 

 
 
 
--  
Joel F. Bolduc 
Regional Land and Environment Manager
Aggregate Industries (US) Inc.
1687 Cole Blvd, Suite 300
Golden, CO 80401
Mobile: 719-239-0974
Email:  joel.bolduc@aggregate-us.com
 
“There are three types of people in this world: those who make things happen, those who watch things happen, and those who wonder what
happened.” ― Mary Kay Ash
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